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December 2010 Newsletter
Support Kokua Mau with Your Membership!!

Dear Jeannette,

As the year draws to a close and you make decisions
about your end-of-year giving, we hope that you will
consider a donation to Kokua Mau. We now need your
support to keep our mission going strong. For over 10
years, Kokua Mau has been a voice for outstanding
hospice and palliative care and services in Hawai'i,
providing high-quality information, trainings and
networking opportunities.

Please support Kokua Mau's mission with your
tax-deductible gift so that we can collectively make the
maximum impact on improving quality of life for all. Your
generous gift will allow Kokua Mau to continue our work. 

A donation of $100 or more will grant you individual
membership to Kokua Mau and a leadership role in
improving hospice and palliative care in Hawai'i. We also
welcome and encourage organizational membership. All
members are honored on the Kokua Mau website (unless
you tell us otherwise, of course).  Please contact
Jeannette with any questions.

VISION AND MISSION
Over the last year, we have been involved with an
extensive strategic planning process to expand Kokua's
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Contact Us

      Kōkua Mau
      P.O. Box 62155

      Honolulu HI 96839

By Phone:
(808) 585-9977

     Toll-free: (800) 474-2113
By Fax: (808) 988-3877

Please call before you fax, so we can
make sure the fax machine is on.

Please note we are on HST.

E-mail: info@kokuamau.org

You can support Kokua Mau by
clicking here  or using the
Donate Now Button on the

Kokua Mau website


